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DEC 3 01931

Docket No. 50-261
License No. DPR-23

Carolina Power and light Corrpany
ATTN: Mr. Lynn W. Eury

Executive Vice President
Power Supply

P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27002

Gentlemen-
1

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-261/91-25

This refers to the inspection conducted by R. P. Carrion of this office on
Nova ber 10-22, 1991. The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for your H. B. F. . .nson facility. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staf f
identified in the report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and cbservation oi
activities in progress.

The enclosed Inspection Report identifies activities that appeared to violate
NRC requirernents that are not cited; therefore, a response is not required.

We are concerned about this because of failure of the package to rneet shipping
requirements.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and its enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

b".
c.TE.
38A William E. Cline, Chief
~ c) Radiological Protection and
78 Emergency Preparedness Branch
na Division of Radiation Safety
py and Safeguards
66
C;'t Enclosure:
gy NRC 1,rjspection Peport
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NO NI'N/en'c1: (Cont'd on page 2)
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